
2793
Sponsor(s): Representatives Miloscia, D. Schmidt, Romero, McMorris,
Kastama, H. Sommers, Campbell, Keiser, Skinner, Wolfe, Morris,
Grant, Lambert, Mitchell, Haigh, Ogden, Dunshee, Pennington,
Gombosky, Ballasiotes, Dickerson, Anderson, Conway, Stensen,
O’Brien, Kenney, Edmonds, Cody, Schual-Berke, Mulliken, Edwards,
Lantz, Wood, Constantine, Cooper, Linville, Santos and McIntire

Brief Description: Creating the citizens’ alliance for government
accountability.

HB 2793 - DIGEST

(SEE ALSO PROPOSED 1ST SUB)

Provides that the alliance shall make reports and
recommendations to increase and improve state government
efficiency, effectiveness, organization, operations, and
accountability and to achieve costs savings. By December 31, 2000,
the alliance shall present the legislature and governor with a
strategic work plan to accomplish its purposes and at least three
reports making recommendations. By August 15, 2001, and each
August 15th thereafter, the alliance shall submit more detailed
reports and recommendations.

Directs the alliance to convene summit conferences as needed
throughout the state and shall actively solicit participation by
state employees, management experts, and the general citizenry.
The alliance shall benchmark the best practices of government at
all levels in organizing, managing, and conducting the annual,
independent reviews, and shall consider and use the work performed
by the legislative auditor, state auditor, and executive branch
staff.

Makes an appropriation of two hundred thousand dollars for the
biennium ending June 30, 2001, from the state general fund to the
citizens’ alliance for government accountability account for the
purposes of this act.


